
Date: 20/08/2019

This is for information to all Principal/Director of affiliated Institutes that the University
has decided to conduct counselling for admission in Non-AICTE courses through CET -III.

The colleges were already been advised to submit the seat matrix of the vacant position
of the courses by 20/08/2019. The admission in the Non-AICTE courses without CET-III
counselling allotment letter will not be treated as valid for the University registration.

In view of this, the colleges are advised to submit the seat matrix without fail by
21/08/2019 in the format as provided vide notification dated. 31/07/2019 available in
the member’s area.

In case of all the seats in non-ACITE courses of the colleges are already filled up, those
colleges should submit the seat matrix with zero vacant position.

The seat matrix which has been submitted in provided format will only be
considered as valid seat matrix for the CET-III.

The seat matrix should be send to the email registrar.makaut@gmail.com

Kindly ignore this notice, if the seat matrix of vacant position for non-AICTE
courses is already submitted in prescribed format.

Dr. Subhashis Datta
(Controller of Examinations)
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